
 

 Submission    
No 147 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTCONNEX 

PROJECT 
 
 
 

Name: Mr RICHARD STONE 

Date Received: 28 August 2018 

 

 



Dear Committee, As a resident of the Inner West Sydney, I am deeply concerned with the current 
Westconnex programme. Lack of consultation, transparency, an EPA statement, cost blow-outs, 

lack of Public Transport integration and loss of public amenities and tree belts seriously inflict 
against our quality of life. I urge you to demand a halt and reappraisal. Thanking you, Richard 

Stone. 


